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Comments for Public Posting: Critical habitat resources often exist within non-visible areas.
Birds and other wildlife are disappearing at an alarming rate. The
recent reinterpretation of the MSPSP runs counter to Biodiversity
goals. It will very likely reduce the City's ability to protect our
Wildland Urban Interface and manage our threatened natural
resources, especially as the City's wildlife corridor and ridgeline
protection policies have yet to be adopted. Please support this
motion.



